Our Ref. No.: GHKF/LTR/02/43
(Our Fax: 2851 0202)

May 24, 2002

The Government of the Hong Kong Special
Administrative Region

Commerce and Industry Bureau

Level 29, One Pacific Place

88 Queensway, Hong Kong

Attn:  Mr. Philip K.Y. CHAN Principal Assistant Secretary

Dear Mr. Chan,

Re: Sharing of Manifest Data between Hong Kong and Mainland China

We would like to express our sincere thank to you and your colleagues form Hong
Kong Customs for arranging a constructive meeting yesterday, with the two electronic
manifest service providers in Hong Kong and Guangdong.

We hope that both Tradelink and Nanfang can work together based on the consent
arrived on yesterday's meeting, so that the Industry's concern on double entry of data
can be eliminated.

Thank you for your attention.

Yours sincerely,
For and on behalf of
Guangdong and Hong Kong Feeder Association Ltd

T.Y Hung
Chairman

cc: Hong Kong Customs & Excise Department - Mr HO Ka-ying Fax: 28541145
Tradelink (Attn: Miss Emily Chung
Mr Alfred Yuen)
Clerk to Bills Committee (Attn: Miss Becky Yu)



